
 

Valentine’s Day           

Parties— 2/14 

Please make sure you sign up to bring 

party item(s), as well as Valentine Cards 

for the kids.                                                          

We would like to wish a special HAPPY BIRTHDAY to all of our February Birthdays!!  
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 NAC ACCREDIDATION  

This is the month that we have been waiting for! Two years in the making! The        

National Accreditation Commission for Early Care and Education Programs (NAC) has 

called us to give us our window of when they will be  visiting our school. They will be looking at the interactions between 

teacher, parents, and children. They will be grading us on our classrooms, watching to see if we fulfill our promise to love 

each child, and to make sure wear are teaching them correctly according to our curriculum. If you have any questions please 

stop by the office and talk with Mr. George.  

Charlie B.    2/11   Elijah M.   2/19   Ashton S.  2/14  Elijah S.   2/10  
Lilah M.   2/18   Emmett T.   2/16   Iliana E.   2/18  Amelia B.  2/7 
Vivica B   2/23      Keiran C   2/8   Jonah H   2/22  Major W   2/26  
          Juliette M 2/24    Mara S   2/22   

February 15th 

6pm—10pm 

$35 for one child                   

or                                           

$60 for 2 children 

Keep an eye out for the sign up sheet for all classroom conferences.  Mr. George will have this posted in the front  

for all parent/guardians to see. If you would like to sit and take time with your child’s teacher sign up for an          

appropriate time. If you choose not to sign up at this time or would prefer another day, just let Mr. George know 

and something can be set up for you.  


